
OCTOBER STEERS MEETING


Steers met on October 11, 2023.


Becky sent the treasurer’s report showing a balance of $10,432.24.


The question of renewing the group membership to Confluence Studios was discussed.  The 
board recommends re-joining.


Bev reported on options for locations for our workshops in 2024.  Under consideration are the 
Ag Center and the 1st Congregational church.


Jacque has reserved the Chipeta Golf Club for the retreat which is scheduled for February 23 
and 24.  Cost is $100 per day.


Mary reported that the quilts have returned fro the Mancuso shows and will be available at the 
October meeting.  Also on the slate is turn-in for the word challenge.

She will present a brief slide show of photos she took at the Mancuso show in Pennsylvania.


Sharon reported on the SSQ Show next spring and we discussed making stickers with our logo 
to go on the entries by AQuA members.


There is no general meeting in December.  Steers will see on December 13 to set up the 
calendar for 2024.


